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Press Release                                                        For immediate release 26 March

Merseyside companies help to build                Liverpool’s giant waste monster

Waste from local companies and community recyclers is being put to good use to build a seven metre waste monster thanks to support from the Clean Merseyside Centre (CMC) –  the market development organisation for recyclable materials on Merseyside.
The production of the waste monster is being managed by arts company Walk the Plank, as part of the G-Litter Festival, to be held in Liverpool on 27th March.   The festival is part of Liverpool’s European Capital of Culture bid and aims to raise awareness of the need to tackle litter and increase recycling.

The waste monster will take centre stage in a spectacular city centre finale with fireworks, entertainers and a parade of litter critters.  The waster monster will then 

come head to head with gigantic vacuum cleaner – also made from re-used materials. 

The waste monster is constructed from re-used materials including steel, plastics and textiles.  The Clean Merseyside Centre advised Walk the Plank on sources of local materials for constructing the giant waste sculpture as part of its programme to link waste producers with reprocessors and end users.  The Clean Merseyside Centre    

is working in partnership with companies, entrepreneurs, local authorities and community recycling groups to stimulate a thriving recycled materials economy for the benefit of Merseyside.  The Clean Merseyside Centre can provide support at each stage of the process, from waste collection, segregation and reprocessing to manufacture and marketing of the final product.
The request from arts company Walk the Plank was one of the Centre’s more unusual requests, as Gill Nowell of CMC explains; “We are used to handling requests from companies wanting to find out more about the commercial benefits of the growing recycling sector but building giant waste monsters is a first for us!  Our work is concerned with promoting and developing the value of recyclable materials.  The G-Litter festival is yet another example of how materials can be re-used, recycled or reclaimed. The festival’s aim of raising awareness of the importance of recycling is also something The Clean Merseyside Centre can readily endorse.”    

More 1 of 2… 

The G-Litter parade starts at 6.50pm on William Brown Street (behind St George's Hall) in Liverpool on March 27th.  

Liverpool’s month-long G-Litter Festival aims to be a 'cultural extravaganza' involving thousands of residents, community groups and local schools.  The festival will see Liverpool tackling the problem of litter on the streets in new and creative ways with artists, musicians and street theatre. 

ENDS

For media enquiries or to request high resolution photography please contact: Chris Dessent, Creative Concern on Tel: 0161 907 37 32, mobile: 07966 252 461.

Notes to editors:

Walk the Plank creates arts events, spectacles, fireshows and community-based work; and owns and operates Britain's only touring theatre ship.  For more information visit:  

www.walkthepalnk.co.uk

The Clean Merseyside Centre is supported by Merseyside Waste Disposal Authority, Mersey Waste Holdings, Merseyside local authorities, Shanks First, SWEET and ERDF Objective One programme.  For more information visit: www.clean-merseyside.com  
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